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COVID-19 Update: Summer Updates 

We would like to thank the Perrysburg community for doing their part and helping to flatten the curve 
during the COVID-19 public health emergency.  In following the stipulations outlined in the Ohio 
Governor’s Stay at Home Order, the following services and programs have been suspended or cancelled: 
  

• The City of Perrysburg has cancelled Safety Town for 2020. 
• The City of Perrysburg Municipal Pool will remain closed for the duration of 2020. 
• Downtown Perrysburg Inc. (DPI) has cancelled all events for 2020.  The organization is currently 

working on providing virtual family activities during the summer months.  More details to come 
soon. 

• The Perrysburg Youth Summer Theatre has cancelled all events and programming for 2020. 
• The Farmer’s Market, which is operated by the Perrysburg Convention and Visitor Bureau, will 

be suspended through June 15.  Reevaluation of opening the Farmer’s Market will be decided as 
June 15 draws nearer.  

Additionally, although park equipment, playgrounds, and restrooms are closed at City Parks, parks will 
remain open.  Please note that organized sports are not permitted on City owned property.  
  
We appreciate everyone’s patience and flexibility during this public health emergency.  We must 
continue to remain vigilant in our efforts to stay home and practice social distancing. 
 


